OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR STATE OF MONTANA

GREG GIANFORTE GOVERNOR



KRISTEN JURAS LT. GOVERNOR

January 7, 2024

Rick Norby, Mayor City of Sidney 115 2nd Street SE Sidney, MT 59270

Re: Notice of Montana Main Street Grant Award

Dear Mayor Norby:

Congratulations! On behalf of the State of Montana, it is my pleasure to notify you that the City of Sidney has been selected for a Montana Main Street Grant award in the amount of \$20,000 for a downtown master plan.

The Montana Main Street program assists communities in revitalizing and strengthening downtown commercial districts, while also offering technical assistance, expertise and competitive grant funding to its member communities. Projects such as this help to promote and strengthen our local economies, as well as support good-paying Montana jobs.

Program staff will contact awardees with more information in the coming weeks. If you have any questions, please contact the Community MT Division at the Montana Department of Commerce at 406-841-2770 or doccdd@mt.gov.

Again, congratulations. I wish you great success in the completion of your project.

Sincerely,

Greg Gianforte

Governor

cc: Kali Godrey